Senate Economics Legislation Committee
Inquiry into the Tax Laws Amendment (Cross-Border Transfer Pricing) Bill (No. 1) 2012
Answers to Questions on Notice

Federal Chamber of Automotive Industries

Question asked by Senator Cameron (page 26, proof transcript):

Could you take on notice whether your members are engaged in any litigation
internationally on transfer pricing?

Answer:

See attached letter



13 August 2012

Sharon Babyack

Senior Research Officer

Senate Economics Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms. Babyack,

./- |

FEDERAL CHAMBER
OF AUTOMOTIVE
INDUSTRIES

ABN 53 008 550 347

LEVEL 1

55 WENTWORTH AVENUE
KINGSTON ACT 2604
AUSTRALIA

PHONE: 02 6247 3811
Fax: 02 6248 7673

| refer to your letter of 3 August requesting information from the Federal Chamber of Automotive

Industries as to the member’s involvement in litigation on international transfer pricing.

I apologise for the delay in this advice however as at this date none of our members have advised that

they are involved in any such litigation.

Regards,

Tony McDonald

Director, industry Operations
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